Dear valued clients and supporters,
We have some important banking changes to share with you.

On , we will switch to National Australia Bank Ltd (NAB).

In the next few weeks, we’ll share our new bank account details and steps to take next.

Until this happens, please keep making payments into our current bank account.
If you have any questions about this change, please call our office.

Kind regards,

A180234-0325
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